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Family.....vehicle cling

VEHICLE CLINGS
CDS issues 2 vehicle clings per family each year to help us identify you are 

a CDS Patriot.  Please be sure update your CDS cling with the current year.

Please contact Security at security@cdspatriots.org if you have any questions.

Place the cling:

 ~inside the vehicle

 ~driver’s side

 ~on windshield

 ~lower left corner

cds

So...Where
does it
go????

CDS



SECURITY
      ot fond of weaving?  Neither are we!  Hence

the reason we let you "cut" to the last lane on the

west side when there's less traffic.  You're

welcome. 😃   Dismissal taking too long?  Upper

School families, we need your help.  Please do

not get on the dismissal carline before 3:20pm.  

Arrive early?  Park in a parking space and then

join the line when it's time.  Being on carline

during MS dismissal significantly delays the

dismissal process.  Have a MS and US student?  

Wait until it's US dismissal to pick up.  Please do

not block the path of the rolling gate.

Thanks for your help!

No Pick-Up in front of the Gym or in West Lot.
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PARKING 
      ew driver?  Congratulations!  In

order to park on school campus, the

student driver must display a

parking permit while parked on

campus at all times.  Go ahead and

scan the QR code or click this link to

complete the application.  
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Visiting Cds
    he rolling gate is closed between the hours of 9am and 2pm.  The cut-through

to elementary is open during those hours to allow you to drive to the elementary

side.

       ll visitors are required to call the number posted on the gate from the STOP

sign for entry onto campus.  We realize this may be an inconvenience, but for the

safety of our students and staff, please call and don't immediately follow the

vehicle that may be in front of you. 

     ll visitors are required to check in at the front desk if you are visiting the main

campus.  Those going to elementary must check in at elementary administration

office.  There is also a check in process when visiting the gym. 

      ll visitors are required to wear the identification badge received during check-

in.  Please remember to check out when your visit is over.   

     lease have the CDS windshield cling displayed on the lower portion of the

windshield on the driver's side.  All CDS families have been issued 2 clings per

family.  If you have not received yours, please contact the Administrative Assistant

for your child's division.  
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         nd so does parking for the
games.  Last year, we introduced
entering the East entrance and
exiting the West.  We are continuing
this tradition because it works!  
Beginning at 5:30 pm on game nights,
you will only be able to enter from
the East entrance.  Please be sure
your CDS windshield cling is visible on
the driver's side.  This enables us to
identify and easily park you.  We
want CDS families to park on campus
and visitors on South Beach.  
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https://form.jotform.com/220107199538054

